
Dear Valued Customers: 
  
                Under Governor Baker’s recent “Stay-At-Home” order, Quality Tech Welding 
is still considered essential to keep manufacturing up and running and we wish to stay 
open to continue to serve our customers. 
  
With the impact of COVID-19 affecting us all, we want to assure you that we are taking 
this very seriously. The health and well-being of our customers is our top priority.  
Please call us with your concerns over delivery or pickup. We will address all needs on 
a case by case basis. We do have several methods of pick-up and delivery options. 
  
We will continue to operate on our current hours until further notice. 
Monday-Friday 7am – 5pm 
Saturday 7am – 4pm 
Sunday Closed 
  
As always, please feel free to reach out to us if you have questions or concerns. We 
value your health and well-being, and greatly appreciate your understanding and 
business. 
  
Thank you for your continued support! 
 


